Building, Streets and Grounds 4-4-18

Meeting Called to order at 7:18 PM.

Attending: Karl Wilkins, Chris Shepard, Tom Steensma and Dave Newman

Discussed Salt and sand projections for 2018-2019. Chris is recommending we reserve 60 yards for next winter.

Chris Submitted bid from Slagel Const. Inc. for bridge work.

Chris is requesting 12 yards of top soil @ \$15.00 a yard from Sandman. This price is if we haul the top soil.

Chris is requesting 20 yards of sifted sand @ \$3.00 a yard from Sandman

Chris is requesting 12 yards of crushed concrete and milling mix @ \$15:00 yard from Sandman.

Discussed spring clean up. Need to set date and get quotes

Discussed sidewalk in front of 106 Division St.

Chris asked about leaves people are putting out if he is to pick them up or just pick up brush. Karl informed Chris that he is to pick up leaves.

Chris asked about patching and paving of roads for this year.

Tom Steensma requested that the new stop sign at Cherry and State be removed due to multiple near misses witnessed by Tom.

Meeting adorned at 7:47 PM